
 

 

 

This Week 
English: The children made their own set of cards for Top Trumps based on 

chocolate bars. Then they wrote their own instructions on how to play the 

game and edited them to ensure all the features had been included. 

Maths: The children started to use their knowledge of multiplying and 

dividing to solve every day problems. 

 

Topic: In Scrumdiddlyumptious the children had great fun 

making and tasting their smoothies using the two different 

fruits they brought in. 

 

Next Week 
Science: We will continue with our topic of magnets and 

forces by investigating the different ways in which 

magnets are used in everyday life.  
English: We will continue writing instructions.  This time based on their own 

creation of a magic potion.  

Maths: We will start to show different types of data in tally charts, 

pictograms and bar charts as part of the data handling topic. 
 

Homework 
Spellings: Children have been given a list of spellings according to their 

learning needs to practise at home for a spelling test on Wednesday. 

Maths: Children have been asked to make their own word problems involving 

division and/or multiplication for an adult to solve. 

English: We have also looked at using prefixes this week.  The children have 

been asked to create sentences using a range of words with the prefixes dis-, 

mis- and un-. 

 

Topic/RE/Science:  Children have been asked to explain, 

using diagrams how a magnet works. 

 

Notices 
SCHOOL TRIP: Monday is the last day for 

replying and paying for the trip to the Science 

Museum on 20th February.  The children are all 

very excited for the trip. 

KS2 DISCO: The children in KS2 are having a 

disco on Thursday 8th February from 3.30-

5pm.  The cost is £1.50 payable on Agora. 

   

 

 
 

Have an enjoyable weekend! 
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